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Springtime is when many 

homeowners plan outdoor 

improvements, which may 

include removing trees on your 

property. What many people don't 

know is that Tyrone has a tree 

ordinance, the goal of which is to 

protect the tree canopy while 

providing citizens to the health 

and welfare benefits of trees. This 

link provides more information on 

the environmental importance of 

protecting trees in our 

community. If you have any 

questions on removing trees in 

Tyrone, please don't hesitate to 

reach out.     

https://www.nwf.org/Trees-for-Wildlife/About/Trees-Make-a-Difference



